
Item C2
Recognition of Fred Schritt for Donation for New Police Service 
Dog
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Fred Schritt for his generous donation of $5,000 
to the Police Department used to purchase a new K-9 police service dog. Noa, a 3-year-old 
female Dutch shepherd was purchased to replace Adam who was struck and killed in June by 
a motor vehicle. Officer Ryan Rathbun is Noa's handler. The City of Grand Island thanks 
Mr. Schritt for his donation.
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